
Consider this announcement when introducing a new recycling program at your property.

Recycling Now Available!

We are pleased to announce that we are adding recycling service for residents and are launching a new 
building-wide recycling program.

We are counting on you to get this new program off to a good start! Please remember these three,  
simple rules each time your recycle:

Recycling container(s) are now located next to each of the building’s garbage containers. Recycling containers 
are marked with a sticker that explains what you may place in the recycling. To make it easier for you to participate in 
the recycling program, you will receive the following tools and resources:

	 •	 Recycling guidelines will be distributed to all units.

	 •	 Recycling tote bags, to help you take recyclables from your residence to the outdoor  
		  recycling container.

Please contact your property manager with any questions. Thanks for your help to to Recycle Right. 

Keep food and liquid 
out of your recycling.

No loose plastic bags 
and no bagged recyclables.

Recycle clean bottles, cans,
paper, and cardboard.
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To learn more, visit  
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